

BEYOND THE FOUR WALLS





First Newsletter!

Joining MAF



Can you believe we have been with MAF for a month now?! Last year involved a series of interviews along with discernment to see whether or not MAF was a door we were to walk through. The result.. we're moving to Papua New Guinea! We hope to be in country by the end of the year or early 2025.

In April we visited MAF UK headquarters in Folkstone and were introduced to all the team.



Starting All Nations

We have been here at All Nations
College for two weeks! Our EnRoute course is for 10.5 weeks. The
kids are settling into a new nursery
while Richard and I become
students again! We are both really
enjoying the material in our
lectures and living in close
community with so many other like
minded individuals.



So what next?

- July MAF Orientation
- August PNG Visit (Richard and Christine)
- August/ September Flight Training in Mareeba (Richard)
- October/ November Selling house, cars, furniture!
- End of year Move to PNG

Prayer Requests

- We have started raising support! We are required to raise £25,000 a year.
 This seems big but God has called us so we are trusting in Him. If you would like to partner with us financially than please do reach out to us.
- We are selling our house. Prayers for the right family to purchase it and in the right timescale.
- Eloise and Rupert are going through a big adjustment. Please keep them in your prayers as they navigate all their feelings and emotions.
- PNG is a high security country. Prayers for us as we hope to travel for a visit in August.

CHECK OUT OUR VIDEO BELOW!

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM @BEYOND_THE_FOUR_WALLS